
      June 11, 2022 

 

    Subject: Bill No. 21-0156 

 

As a concerned resident, I oppose a proposed 

parking- lot by the League as captioned on the 

subject above. Upon receiving a letter dated 

January 8, 2021 from the League, I replied in 

opposition to the proposed parking -lot on 1204 

Springfield Avenue.  

Please record my opposition again to the Bill No. 

21-0156 scheduled for hearing on June 14, 2022 at 

2.00 p.m. 

 

Thank you 

 

Tibebu Molla 


